
Issued on 24th December2024 

COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF KIAMBU 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER ADVERTISEMENT 

The County Government Of Kiambu, through the department of Roads, Transport, Public Works and 

Utilities  wishes to notify eligible and interested bidders that the tender advertisement on 23
RD

 

December 2024  appearing on www.kiambu.go.ke and  www.tenders.go.ke has been cancelled.   

S/No NEGOTIATION NO PROJECT DESCRIPTION REMARKS 

1.  CGK/RTPWU/TRA/16/2025-
2027 

TENDER FOR SUPPLY, DELIVERY 
OF MOTOR VEHICLES AND 
PLANT SPARE PARTS AND 
MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
(FRAMEWORK CONTRACTING 
FOR ONE (1) YEAR RENEWABLE 
FOR TWO YEARS SUBJECT TO 
PERFORMANCE) 

CANCELLED 

  

 

 

 

CHIEF OFFICER 

DEPARTMENT OF ROADS.      

 

 

 

 

http://www.kiambu.go.ke/
http://www.tenders.go.ke/

